
 
Finance, Policy & Resources Committee      28 September 2022 

Membership of the Institute of Cemetery & Crematorium Management 

Background 

As part of the induction of two new staff members. Cemetery management training enquiries have 
been made with SLLC and NALC. Unfortunately, both organisations are not undertaking training until 
2023.  
 
The Institute of Cemetery & Crematorium Management are running an online course spread over two 
half days on the 1 and 2 November. The cost of attending the course per delegate is £135 for ICCM 
members and £185 for non-members. 
 
Benefits of corporate membership of the ICCM include reduced training fees, access to support, help 
and advice, best practice guidance and information, E-Newsletters updating members of current 
policies. 
 
Recommendation 

The cost of corporate membership is £95 per year. The cost of 2 non-member rates for training on 
cemetery management is £370 versus £270 member’s rate. Membership would therefore not only be 
a saving of £5, it would also allow access to their member services for the year. 

The committee are asked to recommend membership of the ICCM. 

Prior to renewal, the committee would receive a report on the use of the membership, so 
consideration can be given to continuing the subscription. 


